
From: <roadkinger2k@aol.com> 

Date: February 15, 2015 at 9:34:41 PM PST 

To: "james.labar@state.or.us" <james.labar@state.or.us> 

Subject: Sb13 

 

Dear Senator, 

I strongly object to any legislation that would limit or erode my rights under the Oregon 

Constitution to be free from unreasonable searches and seizures. SB  13, in conjunction with 

SJR 3, would do just that.  I urge you to oppose those measures in committee and in every step 

of the process. 
 

     A. J. 
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